
From: Craig Goth   
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 3:06 PM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie  
Subject: [EXT] Summit Pipeline 

Thank you thank you thank you for the positive news regarding the Summit/Navigator pipeline 
decision!! We are IA landowners who reside in Sioux Falls. So happy to part of a state whose 
commissioners will do what’s best for our farmers/landowners.. Again, thank you! 
Craig/Lori Goth 

Sioux Falls , SD 




